

# TFC Steering Committee Notes

**July 11th**

**Attendees:** Glen, Ben, Anton, Olivier, Shebu

## Minutes:

- Next week, Glen is on vacation. Joanna on Holiday
- Infrastructure
  - Lab outage - Lab is back in action and currently working.
  - Lab planned outages for July Fri 21st July 2023 05:00 BST 06:00 BST
  - Boards in maintenance, being worked on this sprint:
    - Juno, MuscaB boards, MPS boards, Chrome Books
  - FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license
    - This will include a Lava upgrade/update.
    - UBL into lava end of July. UBL support target for the end of August.
    - Work for Paul to migrate for the UBL licensing.
- MbedTLS: Arthur is monitoring the changes from stage to production.
  - Issues with Windows nodes, under discussion on what are the possible solutions.
- Misra
  - TF-M team needs time to review the changes before deploying them to production. Anton & team are looking at the results, still more.
  - Talk set up for TF-A Tech forum July 27th, looking for a presentation by Paul.
- Boards
  - N1SDP has been deployed to the Lab
  - New Chrome Books - issues with configuring them, they are locked out.
- Docs
  - Arthur has resolved several small issues needed for readtheDocs.
- Priorities
  - Paul
    - Misra TF-M / TF-A
  - Arthur
    - MBedTLS
    - Boards - Chromebook Corsola
    - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub